
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TRAILER BOAT STORAGE INFORMATION 
 
Location 
Port San Luis operates a trailer boat storage yard on a site 50 yards east of the 
Diablo Canyon power plant entrance gate. Trailers and vessels up to 10’ wide 
and approximately 30’ in length can be accommodated. Spaces are numbered 
on the bumper or the fence. The number is the center point when parking your 
boat. Only one boat is permitted per space. 
 
Permit Process 
The monthly rate is $75.00 per month. The District requires three months 
advance payment of $225.00. A current copy of the boat and trailer registration 
and a completed storage permit are also required. Space rent is billed quarterly 
and payment in advance is required. Patrons wishing to sign up must do so in the 
Harbor Office during regular business hours (Monday through Friday, 8:00 AM to 
noon and 1:00 PM to 4:30 PM). The District requires 30 day written notification to 
cancel a boat storage permit.  
 
Security 
The storage yard is fenced but not fully paved. The yard has its own entrance 
gate with a combination lock. Only those with an approved permit are given the 
combination. Harbor Patrol Officers are on duty from 6:00 AM until 8:00 PM, after 
which time a night security guard is on duty. The yards are regularly patrolled. 
Still, patrons are advised not to leave loose gear (such as fishing tackle) or 
electronics on board. 
 
Other 
Working on boats in the storage yard is not allowed. Contact Port San Luis 
Boatyard at (805) 595-7895 to make arrangements for working on your boat. 
Camping, open fires, welding or cutting are also prohibited. Patrons must keep 
their site clean and free of weeds and debris. Often those who wish to use their 
boats all weekend may make arrangements with Port San Luis Water Taxi to rent 
a mooring so they can leave their boat in the water. The rate is $15.00 per night, 
and the phone number is (805) 305-4796. 
 
 

Thank you for your interest in Port San Luis. 


